
 
 

 

3rd July 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Early Closure Thursday 13th July 2023 
 
This letter is to notify you of an early school closure on Thursday 13th July. The school starts at the usual time 
of 8:35am but will finish at 12:40pm after Period 4. Lunch will be served for students until 1:10pm when the 
school will be closed. 
 
This closure will allow the School Community to join in a ‘Celebration of Service Mass’ for our retiring 
Headteacher, Ms Julia Waters. This Mass will take place at 2pm at the Sacred Heart Parish Church on Edgehill 
Road, Wimbledon. 
 
As the Church has limited capacity, the Mass is by invitation only. Students will be involved in the Service and 
representatives from each year group will be present. Separate communications from Heads of Year will follow 
to parents and carers of those students involved. 
  
We understand that parents and students may be disappointed not to be able to attend the Mass and we request 
your understanding in relation to limited capacity. However, the Mass will be live streamed via the Parish 
Webcam so please do join in online. 
 
Please select below; 
https://www.sacredheartwimbledon.org.uk/Articles/536559/_This_test.aspx 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your daughter’s Head of Year. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Eoin Kelly 
Associate Head Teacher 

https://www.sacredheartwimbledon.org.uk/Articles/536559/_This_test.aspx

